SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
Visitor’s Center.
Please pick up enough for
you and your family as

you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the
Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
APRIL 23, 2023
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Chris Cummings

My Hope Is Built on Nothing Less - # 538
We Will Glorify - H#H 578

PRAYER - Barry Rivers
SCRIPTURE READING
Acts 2:14a, 36-41

Sanctuar)/

Ha]]e]ujah.’ What a Savior - # 337

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Tommy Goode
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Holy, Holy, Holy - H# 47
This World Is Not My Home - H# 957

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“What in the World is Going On?”
Genesis 11:1-9

His Grace Reaches Me - # 113
Thank You, Lord! - # 781

CLOSING PRAYER - David Chenault

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

GLEN COOPER, son of Steve Dyer, underwent surgery
Wednesday evening due to a suspected spider bite.

RANDY FLETCHER isinroom 2217 at UT Health - Tyler
undergoing tests.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, DJ Birdwell, Alyssa Blalack,
Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Barbara Brown, Keith Brown, Christy Burkhalter, Barbara
Byrd, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cummings, Eleanor Cox, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe &
Kathy Davis, Neva Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Blake Foster, Caitlyn
Gainey, Tami Hale, Harvey Hand, Goldie Hughes, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Bob
Kessler, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Phyllis Osborne, Jennifer Payne,
Bette Pilkinton, Juanita Purser, James Rowell, Kenneth Sabella, Sr., Bill Sherrill,
Rex & Skylar Simon, Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda
Warner, Kerry Whittemore

\@) Wednesdays: 6-6:30 PM
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SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Diann Hopkins, Elisabeth Sabella

[ STAFFINFO ]

ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:...................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson

L SOUTH MAIN SHARES J

Christie Fergerson,
Kage Cummings,
Paityn Cummings,

Chris Stewart,
Bruce Jackson!!!

[ ANNOUNCEMENTS ]

KINDNESS KLOSET

The next date of operation for the Kindness Kloset will be
9am -12 noon on Thursday, April 27th. We continue to need
gently used clothing for all ages, sizes and genders. Monetary
donations are always welcome!. We are especially in need
of: Boys Spring/Summer Clothing, sizes 8-12

THANK You

Our Dear South Main Family,

Kathy and | are so grateful for all of the prayers, calls,
texts, food, cards, paper items and hugs. We are over-
whelmed by all the love shown. Our words are so short
coming.

We continue to ask for your prayers in lifting up Daryl &
Whitney and Kathy & I, as well as the rest of the Davis fam-
ily, as we try to grieve. May God bless each of youl

In Christian Love,
Joe & Kathy Davis

Plans are in the works to celebrate our Graduating Seniors!
Stay tuned for date and time....

If you know of a Graduating Senior that was missed, please
contact David or Lynna Chenault ASAP so that the list can
be updated and all of our seniors can be recognized.
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